Huntingburg Redevelopment Commission
Minutes of the Meeting
Tuesday, May 21, 2019 at 5:15 P.M. Local Time

The Huntingburg Redevelopment Commission meeting held on Tuesday May 21, 2019 was called to
order at 5:15 pm. A roll call of members showed Commission members Nick Stevens, Joe Bartelt,
and Jayme Rasche present. Paul Lake (Planning Director) was also in attendance.

Minutes of the April 16, 2019 Redevelopment Commission meeting were reviewed, and a motion to
approve them was made by Nick Stevens and seconded by Joe Bartelt. The Minutes of the April 16,
2019 meeting were approved.

Paul provided a short update on the Street Department relocation project and indiacated there would
be an open house and dedication on June 7. More details will be forthcoming on this.

Docket claims to Come before the commission totaled $246,604.79. After a review of the claims, a
motion to approve the docket claims in the amount of $246,604.79 was made by Joe Bartelt and
seconded by Jayme Rasche. Docket claims in the amount of $246,604.79 were approved. Non-
docket claims totaling approximately $1,089.86 were reviewed and a motion to approve them was
made by Joe Bartelt and seconded by Jayme Rasche. Non-docket claims were approved in the
amount of approximately $1,089.86.

The next scheduled meeting date is Tuesday, June 18, 2019 at 5:15 pm.

There being no further business before the Commission, the May 21, 2019 meeting of the
Huntingburg Redevelopment Commission, the meeting was adjourned at 5:33 pm.
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